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October 10, 2018 

 

 

Mr. Dave Schuler 

Schuler Construction 

4520 Ramah Highway 

Yoder, CO 80864 

RE: Schuler Construction Pit #1, Permit M-2005-002;  

 Corrective Actions 1 and 3 Resolved 

 

Dear Mr. Schuler, 

 

On October 10, 2018, the Division received via email photographic documentation of the Russian 

olive trees having been removed from your pit floor, thereby addressing Problem No. 3 cited in 

the inspection report dated August 16, 2017.   During a follow-up inspection on April 10, 2018, 

the Division noted Problem No. 1 cited in the August 16, 2017 inspection report had been resolved 

as well, and noted it in the inspection report for that site visit dated August 31, 2018.  

 

The Division considers the corrective actions (reference Problem Nos. 1 and 3) resolved.  The 

Division anticipates receiving additional photographic evidence of having flattened and stabilized 

the pit slopes (reference Problem No. 2) before the end of the 2018 construction season. 

 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8169. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 
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